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Sunbury reach 
 

Emergency closure of Sunbury Lock 
 

Friday 6 March 2020 until further notice 
 

 
 

Directions for navigation and general information:  
 
 

 Passage through Sunbury Lock is currently not possible due to a sunken boat 
in the main channel above the lock cut.  

 

 As soon as conditions allow we will remove the boat and will update this 
notice. 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the closure of the lock and thank you 

for your patience while we work to resolve the matter. 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Barry Russell MBE 
Harbour Master  
6 March 2020 

River Thames – lock closure 
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